
 This is a time for action. We need leadership that serves all our citizens in a equal-based manner. No one is above the law. This 
has been damaging to our reputation and our current legislature is rendered less effective by this mistaken notion that racism is 
acceptable. The attitude of the leadership and representatives is to be appropriate. There has already been too much collateral 
damage. He must be removed. 


